Larbert High School

Carrongrange Avenue Stenhousemuir Larbert FK5 3BI

T: (01324) 554233 / F: (01324) 503551

E: larberthighschool@falkirk.gov.uk

W: www.larberthigh.com

Rector: Jon Reid



05 November 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Christmas Fayre

This year's Christmas Fayre is taking place on Sunday 2nd December in the Dobbie Hall from 10.30am-12pm. We would like to invite you and your family to attend this event. Stalls include gifts, crafts, Christmas decorations, local art, bags, home baking, knits, cosmetics and many more!

All the proceeds from this event are going towards our Woodlands link charity to help pay high school fees for sponsored pupils in our link Primary in Cape Town, South Africa. As you may know, Larbert High School has an established link with this school and in October 2018 our ninth group of S5 pupils made the journey to work in Woodlands Primary. In October 2019 our tenth group will travel to Cape Town. Your attendance at the event would be greatly appreciated by everyone involved in the link.

Yours sincerely,

Cape Town Trip 9 Pupils







Director: Robert Naylor

Sealock House 2 Inchyra Road, Grangemouth, FK3 9XB T: (01324) 506600 F: (01324) 506601